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FOUNDED 1977 canwis

Dear Parents,

It is my sincere hope that you had a nice summer holiday and | am thrilled
to welcome you to the 2022 -2023 School Year. | would like to take this
opportunity congratulate you and our students on their IGCSE and IB re-
sults. They did extremely well, and we are so proud of them.

I am so honored and excited to continue to be a part of The Sultan’s School
community and eager to start my new role as the Vice Principal, working
with you and our students.

At The Sultan’s School, we are looking forward to a productive partnership
with you to ensure our children can reach their highest potential. We know
a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your child’s
education. This year, in order to enhance the cooperation between school
and home, we are looking to rejuvenate the Parent-Teacher Association and
welcome your ideas, talents, and contributions as we strongly believe that
you can play an instrumental role at The Sultan’s School.

We are hereby inviting you to attend the Parent-Teacher Association es-
tablishment meeting which will take place on Thursday 15th September
from 1:45 -2:45 in the auditorium.

Please join us to make a difference in the education, health, and welfare of
our children

Sincerely,

Hind Al Naamani
Vice Principal
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